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Badminton Australia is pleased to release a 4 year Strategic Plan (2019-2022) for its Junior High-
Performance Program.  

This plan has been formulated in conjuction with the recent announcement concerning an increase in 
funding allocation to Junior High-Performance badminton from Commonwealth Games Australia. This 
further supports the Sport Australia funding already allocated to the Junior High Performance Program by 
Badminton Australia. 

The plan identifies clear strategic and performance objectives and outlines a new structure for the Junior 
High-Performance Program over the next four years.  

Badminton Australia’s primary aims for its Junior High-Performance Program are to establish a more 
transparent structure and pathway for talented junior players and to offer greater support and opportunity 
to assist those players with their development.  

Contact information: 

Contact: Stuart Rowlands 

Phone: 0404 240 051 

Email: jhp@badminton.org.au 

 

 

 

 
 


